
Industrial Visit to “Courtyard by Marriott” 

Gorakhpur on 05 April 2024 

Students pursuing Bachelor of Hotel Management and Catering Technology (BHMCT) at 

Deen Dayal Upadhyaya Gorakhpur University were provided a valuable opportunity to gain 

practical insight into the hospitality industry during an industrial visit to “Courtyard by 

Marriott”, Gorakhpur. The objective of the visit was to provide the students with first-hand 

exposure and experience of the operations of a renowned hospitality establishment. The 

industrial visit organized by the Faculty of Commerce had the dignified presence of Professor 

Shrivardhan Pathak, Dean of the Faculty of Commerce and Dr. Anshu Gupta, Coordinator of 

BHMCT in the University. Additionally, guest faculty specializing in Hotel Management and 

Catering Technology, Mohammad Kuresh Khan and Mr. Ashish Ranjan were also present to 

guide the students during the visit. Throughout the tour, students had the opportunity to observe 

various departments and functions within the hotel, including front office operations, 

housekeeping, food and beverage management, and customer service. They were able to 

interact with industry professionals, gaining valuable information about the day-to-day 

operations and challenges faced by hospitality establishments. One of the highlights of the visit 

was the discussion which focused on formalizing the mutual relationship between the 

University and Courtyard by Marriott Gorakhpur. The discussion focused on the possible 

signing of a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) aimed at promoting cooperation in training 

and placement initiatives, thereby enhancing the scope for professional development of 

students and career opportunities in the hospitality sector. 

 



 

 









 

 

 



 


